
From: Mkonduru
To: Comments, Public
Subject: Regulatory notice 22-08
Date: Sunday, May 8, 2022 7:45:08 PM

WARNING: External Sender! Exercise caution with links, attachments and
requests for login information.

Hello,

Please do not restrict access to leveraged funds. They are an important part of my investment
plan. I use them regularly and have had great success. 

Thank you.

Sunjeev Konduru
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